
Week Ending: 
Friday 9th June 2023

 Dear Parents,

What a wonderful start to the half term it’s been and isn’t it lovely now that
the sun has made an appearance and it looks like it’s here to stay!
The children have returned to school ready and raring to go as we have that
final push before the summer holiday to polish their skills and make sure they
are ready for their next year in school. Learning behaviours have been superb
in all of our  classes. Children are ready, focussed and really determined to
improve on at least one thing each day. I’ve been lucky enough to show three
other headteachers from Excelsior round this week as they came to see
OPAL lunchtimes and they were blown away by the children’s manners, their
confidence, their collaboration as well as their passion for learning. Well
done, everyone!  Next week, we will be welcoming even more visitors from
across the city to school as we have been asked to showcase our stand out
provision for PE and outdoor learning. We can’t wait!

Well done this week to all of the Year 4 children who have been completing
the Multiplication Check. They have worked so hard and loved rising to the
challenge of the tests following their determination to learn all of the
multiplication facts up to 12x12! 

And finally, following consultation with parents, children and staff, the Green
Meadow Offer is now ready to share with everyone! It is full of amazing
experiences that we guarantee the children will have an opportunity to enjoy
during their seven years with us at Green Meadow. Don’t just take our word
for it though…follow the link to see for yourselves!    Green Meadow Offer
Thank you to Mrs Cross for developing this throughout the year. It will be
fabulous! 

Have a great weekend everyone and remember your suncream!
Miss Arrowsmith

 

 
Year 1 Phonics Screen

 
 

MONDAY 12th
 

Reception PE Kit Ne eded
 

After School Club:
Reception Ball Skills

 
TUESDAY 13th

 

Years 4 & 3 PE Kit Needed
 

After School Club:
Years 1 & 2 Athletics

 

 

WEDNESDAY 14th
Green Meadow hosts the

P.E showcase day
 

Year 1 & 4 PE Kit Needed
 

Year 6 Outdoor Learning
Kit Neede d

 

 

THURSDAY 15th
 

Cadbury Class Assembly @
9.00am

 

Years 5 & 2 PE Kit Needed
 

After School Club:
Years 3 & 4 Football

 
 

FRIDAY 16th
 

Bournville Class Assembly
@ 9.00am

 

Year 6 PE Kit Needed
 

Donations for Summer
Fayre

 

After School Club:
Years 5 & 6 Rounders

 
 
 
 

Please note additional P.E
session for Year 4.

Diary Dates
June 2023

 

@Green_MeadowPS

LOST PROPERTY
Now that the warmer weather looks set to

stay, we seem to have amassed rather a lot of
jumpers and coats in lost property and we

would love to reunite them with their owners!
If your child has lost any of their uniform over
the past week, please check lost property in

the gym either before or after school.
Thank you.

 

https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/
https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/
https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/


It has been a really exciting week this week with the opening of the climbing domes, the
children love them!  A huge thank you to the children in Year 4,5 and 6 who helped move the
bark needed to go underneath them so quickly down to the field. The domes wouldn't have
been open as quickly without your help. A big thank you to Mr D'Auncy and his son Eden for
digging out the grass under the domes, especially in the heat. The last thank you goes out to

Judy Malin for making these wonderful signs to inspire the children where to go on their
magical adventures.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week, we are looking for donations of spare door knockers. We would like to put them
up in the outside area for children to use in their role play. If you have any to donate, please

give them to your child's class teacher. I wonder who will be knocking on the doors? 

Children having fun
on the new climbing

dome.



HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY
WELL DONE TO THE 85 CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WHO RECEIVED HOT CHOCOLATE NOMINATIONS
THIS WEEK FOR GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND! THAT'S AMAZING! WE ARE ALL SO PROUD OF
YOU. WE HOPE YOU HAVE YOUR CERTIFICATES DISPLAYED SOMEWHERE AT HOME TO
CELEBRATE.
WELL DONE TO THE LUCKY CHILDREN WHO WON THE HOT CHOCOLATE RAFFLE. WE HOPE YOU
ENJOY YOUR CHOCOLATELY TREAT!

Warmer weather
 
 

Now that the weather is warming up, please
remember to check our Uniform Policy on the

school website Uniform - Green Meadow
(excelsiormat.org) Either grey or black shorts or red
and white or green and white checked dresses can

be worn with flat' black shoes (no trainers) or
sandals with proper straps (no flip flop style) which

are appropriate to school.
A reminder to remember to bring a sun hat or cap

and your school water bottle to school each day and
apply plenty of sun cream before coming to school

each day.
 

360     322      359      344     330

Well done to our two best attending classes this week, Gazelles
and Shakespeare!

 
The most punctual classes in school this week were Lions and

Shakespeare who were in school on time every day to make the
most of their learning time.  

 
 
 

Sporting Celebrations

Congratulations to Zachary in Year 6 who
was awarded not one but two GOLD medals

in the National Trampolining Competition
last weekend.  We are so proud of you.

 
Good luck to Dolsi in Year 4 who has been

selected to represent England in dance at a
competition in Portugal.  We can't wait to

hear how you get on.
 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org%2Fkey-information%2Funiform%2F&data=05%7C01%7CN.Boston%40greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org%7C2ca06c3f03064142ddd608db57bc82a2%7C8d93c87fd7d64186890e2da0bc55630d%7C0%7C0%7C638200239369384639%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ksjrh9ZHnxVYpBX0lIBxAYYdxaJK1uT3rY%2BTo1xKBpU%3D&reserved=0


Week beginning 19.06.23
19.06.23 Year 6 No Outsiders Open Lessons
20.06.23 Year 5 No Outsiders Open Lessons
21.06.23  Year 2 Trip to Weston-Super-Mare
23.06.23 Year 6 World of Work Day
23.06.23 Donations for the Summer Fayre

Week beginning 26.06.23
Year 3 Trip to Birmingham
27.06.23 - New Reception Parents (September 2023) Coffee
Morning
30.03.23 - FOGM Summer Fayre

 

Upcoming
dates......



  
Ask youR child to tell you
about the story behind this
picture and how it links to

British Values.

Please remember to send your child to
school with their school water bottle full of

water every day.   



WEEK COMMENCING 12TH JUNE 2023

School meals are £2.35 per day, payable via Arbor, for years
3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

 

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.


